
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

June 29, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

Meeting came to order at 4:50.  Members present included Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy 

Hardwick & Abigail Arnold.  

 

Reviewed most recent draft of the Land Use Section and most recent maps received from Dan 

Sundquist. Some changes to the plan were agreed upon, and a final review for typos and minor 

edits to be done within the next week, after that Karen will prepare a final draft of the text with 

tables to take to the Planning Board (photos to be added later).   

 

No future meeting scheduled.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05.   

 

 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


